
 

 

Cherokee County Board of Commissioners 

Meeting Minutes of Unscheduled Commissioners Meeting on February 25, 2022 

Cherokee County Manager’s Office 

9:30 A.M.  

Virtual meeting with NCDOT representatives and county administration, concerning the airport 

gate and fence project, as it relates to NCDOT’s interest in Airport Access Road. Since a quorum 

of the Board of Commissioners chose to attend, the meeting was announced at 9:30 AM, as an 

official meeting of the Board.  

Commissioners in attendance: Gary Westmoreland, Jan Griggs, and Cal Stiles. 

Administrative staff in attendance: County Manager, Randy Wiggins and Assistant County     

Manager, Maria Hass. 

NCDOT Division of Aviation and FAA representatives attending virtually: Caleb Whitby, 

Rachel Bingham, and Bobby Walston. 

NCDOT Division of Highways representative attending virtually: Brian Burch and Wanda 

Austin. 

Others attending virtually: Eddie and Keith Wood, of Wood Family Farms. 

Ralph Robinson of Local TV 4 was also in attendance and recorded the meeting.  

NCDOT and FAA representatives shared their concerns about the recent decision by the Board 

of Commissioners to move forward with completion of the main gate and fence project, and 

more specifically, as it relates to closing a public road and blocking public access to the airport.  

No action was taken during the meeting. 

 


